
 

     Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering 

       

 

           Date: 16-04-2021 

 

Circular 

This is to inform you that for all the students of EEE there will be cricket 

match conducting in the ANITS Eng. ground, ANITS on 20-04-2021 to 22-4-

2021.  For all the participants attendance will be considered. 

 

 

Copy to: 

• The Principal 

• The Class Teachers 

• The Physical Director  

• NSS file 

• Notice Boards 
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Academic Year 2020-2021 

DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING 

Report on Cricket Match conducted on 20-04-2021 to 22-04-2021 

DATE: 22/04/2021 

 

 

A Cricket match is conducted for all the students of EEE organized by EEE 

department on 20-04-2021 to 22-04-2021. This is conducted in order to improve 

the coordination between various batch students and best performers are allowed to 

select for cricket match for college level. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H

             Head of the Department  

           Dept. of EEE 
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